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S t o g n e i ^ i c h a e J ^ ^ 

From: Dale, Celeste G [Celeste.G.Dale@conocophillips.com] Sent: Thu 8/31/2006 12:48 PM 

To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Cc: 
Subject: Lockhart A 30 #7 Application for Non-Standard Proration Unit & Application for Unorthodox Location, Lea Co., NM 

Attachments: 

Michael, 
I am simply wondering if you've had a chance to review the application package submitted by Alva Franco, 
mailed 06/20/06, since we haven't rec'd. any feedback at this point. Please advise if you require any additional 
information. Since the application was submitted, we've undergone departmental organization and I am now 
the regulatory representative who is responsible for all SENM drilling/operational issues. 

Thank you, 
Celeste 

Celeste G. Dale 
Regulatory Specialist 
ConocoPhillips Company, Mid-Continent Division 
Permian Operations 
4001 Penbrook Street, #325 
Odessa, TX 79762 
432-368-1667, Fax 432-368-1475 
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